
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27
th

 July 2015 

 

Attorney David Wiesner 

Site Evaluation Committee 

c/o Public Utilities Commission 

Concord, N.H. 03301 

 

 

Dear Attorney Wiesner, 

 

I am writing to ask the Site Evaluation Committee to change the current version of the 

SEC rules under consideration to honor the citizens properties and values.  These rules apply to 

all large energy projects seeking a permit in New Hampshire, whether transmission lines, 

pipelines, wind turbines, nuclear plants, other generating facilities, etc. 

 

 Energy companies have considerable financial, political and legal advantages.  The Site 

Evaluation Committee’s duty should first be to protect the citizens and their property, NOT large 

energy projects. 

 

 

         Sincerely, 

 

 

 

         Patricia Kellogg 

 

[Transcription of handwritten correspondence 

received by mail from Patricia Kellogg 

of Littleton, New Hampshire] 

 


